
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions (weather, field conditions, etc.) it may become necessary to change 
some scheduled work locations and operations. During non-construction hours emergency situations, please contact 
the New York City Government Services and Information Hotline at 311 or Universal Emergency Number 911.  
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Project # SANDRESM1  | Borough: Manhattan  | Issue Date: 08/21/2024 
 

The East Side Coastal Resiliency (ESCR) Project is an initiative to 
provide long-term flood protection on the east side of Manhattan. 

 

Nightwork under FDR Drive 
from Gouverneur Slip West to 
Jackson Street  
Beginning September 3, 2024 
10:00 PM – 5:00 AM 
Ongoing for about one month 
Floodwall operations under the FDR Drive will require overnight 
work hours. Vehicle lane width reductions will continue on South 
Street and Montgomery Street. A closure of up to two northbound 
lanes of the FDR Drive will occur overnight. Please follow all signs 
and on-site directions to ensure safety. 
Note: Daytime work on Montgomery Street and South Street is ongoing. Please 
see May 24, 2024 Advisory for more details.   

 
 
                                                                                                                              

Questions? ¿Preguntas?  问题? 
PA1 Community Construction Liaison (CCL) | Email: ESCRCCL1@ddccr.com 
Vanessa Gomez, para más información llame, 347-628-8724 
Pauline Chan, 欢迎中文咨询, 929-717-9015  
Inquiries | Consulta en Línea | 线上咨询: www.nyc.gov/escr/contact 

https://www.nyc.gov/assets/escr/downloads/pdf/240601_SANDRESM1_Advisory_MontgSouthStFloodwall.pdf
mailto:ESCRCCL1@ddccr.com
http://www.nyc.gov/escr/contact
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